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088. Super Trooper Accident

A serious accident occurred on a Super Trooper ride, built by S E Ward Ltd of Sheffield,
while operating in Jersey.

As yet the facts of the occurrence are a little bare but it is known that the restraint bar came
open, either by failure of the catch mechanism or by being released by one of the passengers or
by not being properly closed at the start of the ride.

The three possibili ties listed in the previous paragraph have implications for NAFLIC members
and we hope to provide a more detailed bulletin at a later date when the facts are clearer.
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